
Bear Creek Guest Ranch
Kalispell Regional Success Story

“Thanks again and 

again for your help. It’s 

been a Godsend!” 

- Bill Beck

@MontanaSBDC @mtsbdc sbdc.mt.gov

Bill Beck and his family have 
operated the ranch since 1980 
and were presented with the 
opportunity to purchase the 

business.

They turned to the SBDC for 
assistance in understanding 

the historical financials, 
projection of future financials, 

and developing a business plan 
supported by industry research.

Bill was able to obtain financing 
from a local bank to purchase 

the property and make 
improvements. The family is 

happy to say they now own the 
ranch that they have helped 

make successful since 1980.

Funded in-part through a Cooperative Agreement with the U.S. Small Business Administration.
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